DEPARTMENT OF VOCATIONAL AND TECHNICAL EDUCATION

November 26, 1979

## MEMORANDUM:

TO: Faculty and Staff, University of North Florida

FROM: Dr. Sam Russell, Marshal

SUBJECT: The December, 1979 Commencement Exercises

The University takes great pleasure in inviting you and your relatives and friends to the Fall quarter commencement exercises. The ceremony will be held in the Civic Auditorium in downtown Jacksonville on Wednesday evening, December 19, 1979. Candidates will begin their line of march at 7:50 p.m. and the ceremony will begin at 8 p.m.

I trust that you will find the ceremony enjoyable and memorable.

bw

cc: Dr. John P. Minahan, Vice President
Dr. Dennis Holt
Coordinator of Commencement Activities